
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judy Patterson <    >  
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 11:37 AM 
To: Info <Info@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: Council decision  
 
 
I saw in the Lakefield Herald council’s decision to disregard the recommendation made by the 
consultant to extend the CAO position.  During this time of COVID-19 I find this to be a reckless decision 
and I am opposed. 
 
Judith Patterson 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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